
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOX 250 
CODETTE SK  S0E 0P0 

PHONE:  862-9551 
FAX:  862-2432 

EMAIL: RM487@SASKTEL.NET 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Public notice is hereby given that pursuant to section 55 of the Planning and Development Act, 
2007 that the RM of Nipawin has received a subdivision application which falls under section 
Schedule A – Agriculture District section 5.1.2 (d) of bylaw 7-2013 known as the Zoning Bylaw. 
 
The application consists of subdividing a 32.54-acre area for the development of a sand quarry.  
The proposed sand quarry is to be situated on NE 34-50-13 W2 in schedule F. 
 

Schedule F 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Council will consider this application at the regular scheduled council meeting on June 9, 2020 
in the RM of Nipawin office.  If you wish to comment on this proposal, please do so in writing 
prior to June 2, 2020 to the RM of Nipawin, Box 250 Codette SK  S0E 0P0. 
 
 
Nathalie Hipkins 
Administrator 
May 28, 2020 


